
 

  

 

 
11 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Important Dates for Year 6 
 

Prom 
 
On Wednesday 16th July 2025 at 6.00pm, the Year 6 Prom will be taking place at Belmore 
Primary Academy. The prom will finish at 8.00pm. The theme is ‘A Night at the Oscars’. We 
hope to see all children there to celebrate their time at Belmore. 
 
This special evening will include a disco and food, all generously funded by the school to ensure 
every child can enjoy the celebration. Everything has been arranged to give our Year 6 pupils a 
fun, memorable send-off. 
 
Please note that no mobile phones will be allowed during the disco. If your child needs their 
phone for communication, we will keep them safe.  
 
Production 
 
On Thursday 17th July 2025, the Year 6 production ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ will be performed 
to parents and carers. There will be two performances for families to come and watch:  
 
Performance 1: Thursday 17 July at 10:00 am. 
Performance 2: Thursday 17 July at 4:30 pm.  
 
A separate letter with further details and confirmation of ticket sales will be given out closer to 
the date. 
 
Leavers’ Assembly 
 

On Friday 18th July 2025 at 9:45 am, there will be a Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly where the Year 6 
children will be saying their final farewells with memories of their time at Belmore. The Pupil of 
the Term Awards will also be given out during this assembly to Year 6 children. It would be 
lovely for all parents/carers to come and watch their children’s final assembly at their primary 
school. 
 
The Year 6 teaching and support team would like to thank you very much for your continued 
support over the past year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Leung 
Year 6 Leader 


